Submissions for the Short Films Competition are now open! 

2016|02|17

The tenth anniversary edition of the Two Riversides Festival could not do without the Short Films Competition. For years, this festival section has been enjoying popularity among both viewers and authors coming to Kazimierz to talk about their films (often their first ones). 

From among several hundred works from all around the world, the program department will select several dozen favourites that will compete for the main prize (5,000 zł), as well as the second (3,000 zł) and the third (2,000 zł). The winners are chosen by an independent jury comprised of people unassociated with the film industry. 

The competition is also largely popular among foreign filmmakers. Starting this year, to make the process easier, the films can be submitted via the FilmFreeway website: www.filmfreeway.com/festival/tworiversides. All you need to do is register your film on the website, upload a preview copy and submit it to our festival – all free of charge, and without the need for mailing packages or sending emails. 

We hope that this will add even more variety to the program of our competition, therefore making it more interesting for the viewers and more exciting for the authors. Submissions are open until May 23rd 2016. Please email your enquiries to entry@dwabrzegi.pl. 

Feel invited to take part in the competition, and see you in a few months in Kazimierz Dolny and Janowiec nad Wisłą!

